
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 
We are finding this program and Speech and Language Pathologist, Michelle to be 

very beneficial for our son Timothy. We have seen such improvement in his 
speech and even behavior. He is able to express himself more now verbally. We 

really appreciate all the Major Project and Michelle has done for us and continues 
to do for us. Great Program!      

    
* * * * * * 

We love Physical Therapist Mariel!  She is a huge asset to our daughter Rebecca’s 
care. I’m really thankful for Mariel, my child has been improving so much with 

her and does a really good job. Thank you so much for this therapy and for helping 
kids like my child. We love her!  

* * * * * * 
 

We thank you very much for your service.  We appreciate all the work Pediatric 
Vision Screener Wyomi did with our children. She is extremely professional and 
kind with the students.  She is punctual and brings all she needs at once. At the 
same time with all our heart we express our gratitude to the California-Hawaii 

Elks Major Project for its support all these years. We truly value the vision 
screening service.   

 
* * * * * * 

 
Occupational Therapist JanDee has been a powerful force of change in our child’s 
life. I can honestly say he would not be where he is today in his life without her. 

Our son has made huge strides with JanDee’s help! We are very grateful! 
 

* * * * * * 
 

Speech and Language Pathologist Jocelyn is a great person and very good with 
kids.  She does her sessions in a way kids enjoy and learn.  She was great at 

holding my daughter’s attention during therapy sessions and support her on hard 
days in a loving, playful way. She’s so knowledgeable and was so wonderful.  

 
* * * * * * 

Didi, Pediatric Vision Screener, is very knowledgeable, helpful, kind and patient. 
We look forward to working together again next year! Didi is wonderful with the 

children. We have appreciated her partnership through the years.   
 

* * * * * * 


